Drum Hill Hunt Club

Minutes

Meeting    Jan 5th  2011
Meeting was called to order by Mr. Buck, President
Treasury report by Danny Boyce.

Current Balance  $ 4193.35
Everything has been paid for 2010
Danny went around the room and collected mis money
He stated in 08 the treasury had 1809.07 in 09 we had 893.11 

With the current balance  we should not have to raise dues.
Old Business
Talked about putting rock on the RR bed. Still reviewing what type of gate.

New Business
Wade gave the deer report.

Over 90 deer were killed. He gave a detailed report of were each deer was killed.

And 3 bear were killed.

Talked about field trials in the Fox pen 

Feb 5th, March 19, April 23, June 18, May 7, and May 21st  were the dates given, Paul made a motion to accept these dates and Ben 2nd.

The motion carried.

Wendle and John Williams volunteered to coordinate these events with a 60/40 split.

Talked about the land owners meal tickets.

Nominating committee recommended to keep the same officers, John Williams put it into a motion and David Adkins 2nd , motion carried.

Wade Said this was the last year for him to be hunt master and someone would need to stand up and take this job.

Don Jillson talked about people going up the paths in the  Wilber Taylor woods without his permission and called out little Wendle and Lindy. Some discussion broke out. Wade  tried to calm this down and said we have  9 months to discuss this But Don still would not let it go.

Mr. Buck moved the meeting on

Talked about fixing the dog pen and fixing the tank, Lindy talked about getting broken sender blocks to put on the paths that needs hole repair.

Need to post peaches hill and dc’s . their will be a work day this Sat. to post J.E ‘s

Paul thanked all the dog owners for a great season.

Lendy and Tommy volunteered to audit the books

Wade said to bring your keys to the next meeting and he would replace them. Dues are due at the March meeting.
.  
